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Permission to Allow Photographs/ emailed Newsletters

Occasions may arise during the course of a student’s school experience when 
photographs may be taken during the school day.  Local newspapers or other media 

ask for pictures of students in connection with various achievements or events, 
including sports programs.  In addition, the newspaper or Internet websites, such as 
VillageSoup or the school website may wish to publish these pictures to accompany 

local educational stories or articles about specific student accomplishments.

Hope Elementary School will allow such photographs to be taken and published 
ONLY with parents’ written permission which will be requested yearly.  Please 

consider the following options:

________________________________
(print name of student)

Please check one:

____  to have his/her photograph taken during the school day and possibly be 
published in the local newspapers, on the school or VillageSoup websites, television, 
in classrooms, around the school or in other school-sponsored publications, etc.

____  I choose NOT to have my student’s picture taken and published.

_______________________________ ____________
      Parent/Guardian Signature Date

•••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••

_____  I wish to receive the weekly HES newsletter (The Greensheet) by e mail.

My e mail address is:  _______________________________________________

Please return this form to the HES office as soon as possible. 
Thank you!


